

Circular 303: Security Cheques with Building Department

Date: December 20, 2018

Dear Business Partner,

As you will be aware, Dubai Creative Clusters Authority (DCCA) – Building Department has previously advised by virtue of Circular – 292 that the requirement for Security Cheques / Performance Guarantee (or any other type of security deposits) has been cancelled for all DCCA – Building Department Services starting from Thursday, 11th October, 2018.

In accordance thereof, we are informing all contractors that any undated Security Cheques that have been submitted for issuing permits and services will be dismantled with immediate effect.

If you have any queries or wish to give feedback, please contact DCCA Customer Care on tel: 800-4-DCCA (3222) or via email: info@dcca.gov.ae.